
 
 

                                                                      

                                                                           

 

                                                                                                                  July 11th 2013 – Siem Reap, Cambodia. 

 

 

Dear Benefactors and Friends 
 
 
 
I will like let you know that TFC management, after visits into different schools, have chosen 
the FUTURE BRIGHT INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL - FBIS for our students.  
 
This is one of the best schools in the city and it is linked to SOUTH EAST ASIA UNIVERSITY. 
 
The campus follow the highest standards, compared with the others schools, in areas such as 
the way the teachers are selected, the transparency in the students examination system, and 
the way the '' summer classes'' focus on students' weak points.  
 
We have found it easy to develop a good relationship with the school management, 
especially the Director Mr. Kim Seng. He has been quick to offer special facilities, and they 
have come to visit our place to personally meet our children, to motivate them and make 
them feel important, as they are. 
 
 
Thank you very much to our Benefactors who are donating educational sponsorship, and 
making it possible for us to offer such a good education to the TFC children. 
 
 
Have a very good summer season or winter season, depending where you are. 
 
 
Warm  Regards 
 
Lidia Linde 
President TFC 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 

 


